Communities for Children

Dallas Hub  
Invites Early Years Professionals

We are pleased to invite you to attend a professional development opportunity to discuss:

· Comparisons between Early Childhood Education and Care systems in three countries (USA, Turkey & Australia).

· How we can work with parents from Turkey who are not familiar with the early years system in Australia? How can we meet their expectations and needs?
Presented by:

Psychologist: Serdar M. Değirmencioğlu, (Ph.D.) Endeavour Research Fellow, School of Psychology, Victoria University.

Serdar Değirmencioğlu, is a visiting research fellow from Istanbul (Turkey) and well respected developmental and community psychologist with a history focus on working with children and young people to make a difference to the issues and concerns they identify for themselves. 
Day:

Tuesday

Date: 
20/5/08

Time:
10:00 am – 12:00 noon

Where:
Dallas Primary School & Kindergarten, 

46 Kiewa Crescent, Dallas 3047

The session is free and morning tea will be provided.

For further information or to register please contact Cemile Yuksel on
9351 3645 or email bcarefac@vicnet.net.au

[image: image1]
[image: image2.png]ARSBR R AT



